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Dear SEC  Members:
I am opposed to Northern Pass.  I believe it will destroy our land and ecosystems, our beautiful scenery,
our tourism economy and disrupt the lives of NH citizens to come.  I have also read that in the end it
willed at most 10 jobs for the people of nH  and job addition is purely temporary.  We do not benefit
from this electricity and it appears- after having been in Europe this past month as well as Portland
Oregon- that the construction of above ground electricity is already obsolete.

This is not in the best interest of New Hampshire.  This will seriously disrupt all our lives and loose
money for towns like Plymouth when they destroy our downtown to put in their lines.  They do not have
to destroy our towns to bring electricity to states south of us. .  This will only hurt NH. Please abide by
the people’s wishes and oppose this project.

Sincerely,

Mary Catherine Gennaro, DO
6 Carl Way
Ashland, NH 03217
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